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SPECIAL MESSAGE FROM THE DIRECTOR 
Dear Parents and Staff,

As we approach the end of another remarkable year throughout our Early Childhood Programs I wanted to take a moment to reflect on our 
collective achievements, express my heartfelt gratitude, and share exciting updates for the year ahead.

First and foremost, I want to extend my deepest appreciation to all the parents and staff who have been an integral part of our Head Start 
family. Your unwavering dedication, passion, and support have played a pivotal role in creating a nurturing and thriving learning environment 
for our children. Together, we have achieved remarkable milestones and overcome challenges, making a positive impact on the lives of our 
students.

Throughout the year, we have witnessed incredible growth and development among our children. Their enthusiasm for learning, creativity, 
and curiosity have been a constant source of inspiration. It is a testament to the love, care, and guidance provided by our exceptional staff who 
have gone above and beyond to ensure each child's success. Your commitment to their well-being and education is truly commendable.

I am thrilled to share that this year has been filled with numerous accomplishments. Our students have achieved significant academic 
milestones, demonstrating their progress and readiness for future educational endeavors. We have also successfully implemented innovative 
programs and initiatives that have enhanced the quality of education and enriched the overall learning experience.

Of course, the journey hasn't been without its challenges. However, it is through our collective efforts and collaborative spirit that we have 
overcome obstacles, finding solutions that have strengthened our program and propelled us forward. Your resilience, adaptability, and 
commitment to our mission have been remarkable, and I am immensely proud of each and every one of you.

Looking ahead, I am excited to share some exciting plans for the upcoming year. We are dedicated to continuous improvement and will be 
implementing new curriculum enhancements and professional development opportunities for our staff. We are committed to staying at the 
forefront of early childhood education, ensuring our students receive the best possible start in their educational journey.

I would also like to take this opportunity to express my sincere gratitude to our incredible parents. Your partnership and involvement in your 
child's education have been invaluable. Whether through volunteering, attending workshops, or providing feedback, your dedication to your 
child's growth and development has made a significant impact. We appreciate your trust and collaboration, and we look forward to further 
strengthening our partnership in the future.

To our exceptional staff, I want to extend my deepest thanks for your unwavering commitment and tireless efforts. Your passion, expertise, 
and love for our children are truly inspiring. Your dedication to their success and well-being is evident in every interaction, and I am grateful 
to have such a talented and caring team by my side.

As we conclude this year, let us celebrate the achievements, growth, and milestones we have accomplished together. I am confident that with 
our collective strength, determination, and shared vision, we will continue to provide the highest quality of education and support for our 
children and families.

Thank you once again for your incredible contributions and for being a part of the Head Start/Early Head Program family. I wish you all a 
restful and rejuvenating summer break filled with joy and laughter. We look forward to welcoming you back for another exciting year of 
growth and success.

Warmest regards, 

Dr. Pamela Thomas

SPECIAL MESSAGE FROM THE DIRECTOR 

ERSEA
New students Enrollment 

Mandatory Parent orientation Meeting at Picayune School District Auditorium 

• Early Head Start / CCP all sites from Monday, June 3rd to Friday June 7th, 2024

• Picayune Head Start & SSL: Tuesday June 4th to Thursday 6th, 2024

• Poplarville Head Start Friday 8th, 2024

• Tuesday, June 25th Morning Session (9:30 – 11:30) Afternoon session (1:30 – 3:30)

• Wednesday 26th, Morning Session (9:30 – 11:30) Afternoon session (1:30 – 3:30)

• Thursday 27th 9:30 – 11:30  Only Morning session

Attendance is required at only one session 

 ****** Please make arrangements for child care during both events ************

 



1.

2.
3.

1. Curriculum: 

READING MATTERS! Reading to children is an intimate, shared experience that boosts development and learning. Making time for story 
sharing in busy infants/ toddlers settings is essential for children’s vocabulary development and later reading ability. Being intentional 
about embedding literacy experiences in infants / toddlers everyday routines creates joyful, loving moments in the short term and builds 
critical skills in the long term. Here are some tips that can make reading easier for you and more beneficial for the children in your care. 

SPECIAL MESSAGE FROM THE DIRECTOR  EDUCATION – EHS / CCP VOLUNTEER OF THE MONTH 2024



HEALTH

DISABILITIES SERVICES 
From the Disabilities Services Team

At the end of the school year, the disability services for Head Start and Early Head Start have made a significant 
impact on the children and families they serve. Throughout the year, these services have provided comprehensive 
support to children with disabilities, ensuring their access to quality education and developmental opportunities.

The dedicated team of professionals in disability services has worked tirelessly to identify and address the unique 
needs of each child. They have collaborated with families, teachers, and other specialists to develop individualized 
plans that promote the child's growth and success.
Through inclusive practices and specialized interventions, disability services have fostered an environment of 
acceptance and support. They have facilitated the inclusion of children with disabilities in classrooms, encouraging 
social interaction and positive 

Additionally, disability services have offered training and resources to teachers and staff members, equipping them 
with the knowledge and skills to effectively meet the diverse needs of all children. This collaborative approach has 
helped create an inclusive and welcoming school community. 
As the school year comes to a close, the impact of disability services is evident in the progress and achievements of 
the children. They have reached important developmental milestones, improved their academic skills, and gained 
confidence in their abilities. The support provided by disability services has not only benefited the children but also 
their families, who have received guidance and assistance in navigating the challenges associated with their child's 
disability.

In conclusion, the end of the school year marks a time of celebration and recognition for the disability services in 
Head Start and Early Head Start. Their dedication and commitment have made a lasting impact on the lives of 
children with disabilities, ensuring they have the opportunity to thrive and succeed in their educational journey.

 Disabilities Services Team:
Ann Brock, Disability Coordinator for Early Head Start
abrock@pcu.k12.ms.us, 601-749-3306

Sonya Lather, Disability Coordinator for Head Start
slather@pcu.k12.ms.us, 601-798-2537


